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April 10, 2006

Mr. Frank Sowers, P.E.
New York State Department of Environmental Conservation
Division of Environmental Remediation, Region 8
6274 East Avon-Lima Road
Avon, New York 14414-9519

RE: PROGRESS REPORT – MARCH 2006
CHURCHVILLE FORD SITE #V00658-8
VILLAGE OF CHURCHVILLE, MONROE COUNTY, NEW YORK

Dear Mr. Sowers:

ENTRIX, Inc. (ENTRIX) is providing this letter, which serves to provide a summary of site
related activities for the month of March 2006, on behalf of Mr. Antonio Gabrielle and Mr.
Joseph Ognibene (Volunteers).  This progress report for the above referenced site has been
prepared pursuant to the Voluntary Cleanup Agreement (Index # BB-0540-03-09) between
NYSDEC and the Volunteers, effective October 9, 2003.

This letter serves to provide a brief summary of the activities conducted relative to the above
referenced site during the previous month and the activities anticipated for the next two months.

ACTIVITIES COMPLETED IN MARCH 2006:

• Completed Vapor Intrusion Investigation, awaiting results from Myers Campers

ACTIVITIES ANTICIPATED IN APRIL 2006:

• Waiting for authorization to proceed

If ENTRIX receives authorization to proceed, we will contact NYSDEC to coordinate oversight
of the field work.

If you should have any questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to call
the undersigned at (610) 449-5410.

Sincerely,

ENTRIX, Inc.

Derron L. LaBrake, P.W.S.
Sr. Project Manager

cc: Benjamin Bonarigo, Bonarigo & McCutcheon
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